
Stacy Byers 
Testimony on HB 33 

Supporting the DD Workforce 
 
Hello I am a ip provider for dodd. There is such short staff there is very few ips in Fairfield 
County due to the pay scale for providers. I have a client who needs another provider who has 
been waiting 2 years this is a big problem he would love to live on his own but can't until 
another provider is on his team. THIS IS NOT A WANT BUT A NEED THIS ISN'T FAIR TO THE 
PEOPLE ON EITHER SIDE. Please help us out. 
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